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7th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers    

 

ACTIVITIES WEEK 2022 – 18TH – 21ST JULY 2022 
 
I am delighted to announce that this year’s enchanting production shall be Beauty 
and the Beast, and your child has expressed a desire to be either one of the cast 
members or part of the production team.    
 
For the first part of the week, our stars will spend time honing their dramatic 
performances whilst the stunning stage crew will be busy creating magical sets and 
bewitching props.  The dress rehearsal shall be staged on Wednesday afternoon in 
advance of Thursday’s captivating main performance.  A special treat shall be 
arranged to celebrate the pupils’ dedication to being the ‘best they can be’ 
throughout the week.   
 
Although we shall equip each child with a magnificent costume, it would be 
appreciated if each child could bring a black T-shirt to wear beneath it, please.   
Unlike the enchantment placed upon the ‘beast’, rich memories of this experience 

will last forever.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs A Willis 

Production Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

She warned him not be deceived by appearances, for 

Beauty is found within…. 
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